
LECTURES ATTEND THE  COSECSA SPONSORED TRAIN 
THE TRAINERS COURSE. 

 

   

 

Dr. Tom Mogire (Left) and Dr. Fred Sitati, both Lecturers in the department of Orthopedics and 
Fellows of the College of Surgeons of East, Central and Southern Africa (COSECSA) attended 
the  COSECSA sponsored Train the Trainers course. It was held on June 27, 2014 at the MP 
Shah Hospital in Nairobi. The course was aimed to prepare participants to more effectively teach 
surgical trainees in the art and skill of surgery.  

The purpose of the COSECSA Train the Trainer course is to equip surgical trainers in 
COSECSA accredited hospitals with the tools and methodologies needed to most effectively 
teach and train trainee surgeons.  Topics such as leadership, skills teaching, giving feedback, 
attitudes and values and presentation styles will be covered in this one day course.  Attendance at 
the course was the only way to become an accredited COSECSA trainer.  The course was open 
to COSECSA fellows who received accredited COSECSA trainer certification after completion. 

  

 


